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Cheremeteffs Visit Etna Monastic Communities

From Monday, July 10, to Friday, July 14, 2007 (Old Style), the St. 
Gregory Palamas Monastery and the Convent of St. Elizabeth in Etna, 
CA, were honored by a visit from Count Nikita and Countess Maiko 
Cheremeteff, friends of Archbishop Chrysostomos and our two monas-
tic communities, faithful Orthodox Christians, and the parents of Nun 
Ioanna, who is a sister at the Convent of St. Elizabeth. (See, below, Mr. 
and Mrs. Cheremeteff and Archimandrite Akakios, Abbot of the 
monastery, in the monastery guest room.)
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